PM NOTES

Park Meadows Association Newsletter April 2017

2017 PMA Board of Trustees:

Connie Johnson-Chapman, 767-2034, <u>cljohnsonchapman@sbcglobal.net</u> Ken Dahms, 608-6618, <u>Ken.Dahms@wright.edu</u> Fran LaSalle, 767-2085, <u>franohio@aol.com</u> Joan Champie, 532-3020, <u>jchampie@yahoo.com</u>

Key Check: Many thanks to everyone for their assistance and cooperation during the March 26th key check. You made the process faster and more complete.

Spring Plans: This time of year may inspire Owners to make improvements to your residences. Please remember that any building changes, or exterior remodeling, must be approved by the trustees prior to the work. (See January 2017 revised PMA P&P Appendix A: Rules for New Construction in PMA)

Trash Cans: To maintain the beauty of our entrance from Dayton St., please put out trash and recycling receptacles late on Tuesday and retrieve them promptly on Wednesday.

Monthly Checks: For safety, do not place your checks in the #195 mailbox. The checks could easily be stolen. The postal service is secure, and we pay for a P.O. Box at the post office.

Emergency Information:

In case of an emergency, do you have clear and available information for EMS, friends, or neighbors? For immediate access, the EMS recommends a Life Pouch (a magnetized red pouch) placed on the side of your refrigerator. This pouch should include contact names, doctor(s), health issues, and Living Will and/or other directives. Be prepared for the unforeseen! Life Pouches may be obtained from the Senior Center or the Sheriff's Office.

PM NOTES

Park Meadows Association Newsletter April 2017 (cont.)

Bob Parker's Memorial Tree:

The PMA community responded so well to Peggy Koebernic's plan for planting a tree in Bob's name, that three trees will actually be planted. Three cheers for her initiative! Peggy wrote the following note:

Dear Community, Thank you so much for your kind and generous donations for Bob Parker's Memorial Tree. The contributions certainly exceded my expectations and we purchased three trees from the YS Tree Committee. With the advice of the tree committee, trees were selected as well as suitable areas for planting. Two will be planted in the back common areas, so Sue will be able to see them, and one will be planted in the front off the eastern side of the Park Meadows Drive for all to enjoy. A memorial plaque will be placed by the tree in front for all to enjoy as we fondly remember Bob, his time as a PMA Trustee, and his love for trees and his dear wife and family.

REMEMBER: Before calling any service provider, contact a trustee, who will advise you whether costs will be covered by PMA, or are the Owner's responsibility. Trustees must approve all PMA-cost repairs and assist the Owner in first contacting the service provider.